
Second Annual Atlanta Global Studies Symposium 

Advancing the Vision for UN Sustainable Development Goals in Education, Research, and Community Engagement 

Guidelines for Poster Sessions 

The poster session is an opportunity to share your research, project, study abroad experience, creative 

work or other academic endeavors with students, faculty and community partners. Open to all 

undergraduate, graduate, doctoral students, and community partners. This poster session is being 

organized by Atlanta Global Studies Center, and we welcome a diverse range of poster topics related to 

UN SDGs and/or the global themes below.  

● Global research 

● Global STEM projects 

● Migration and Human Trafficking 

● Global Public Health 

● Foreign Language Education 

 

● International Education 

● Study Abroad 

● Climate Action 

● Political Instability and Conflict 

● Global Film and Media

Submission Guidelines 

● Poster Session participants should submit an abstract (up to 250 words) with as much detail as 

possible using the on-line abstract submission form: https://forms.gle/bfSV3gSLLu111Ybe6  

● In your abstract, please explain how your poster relates to the United Nations Sustainable 

Development Goals and/or one of the themes listed above. 

● Please provide a diagram or photo of your poster.  

● Submissions for this session are due April 3, 2020, and notifications of selection decisions will be 

sent by April 16, 2020. 

When and Where 

The Poster Session is scheduled from 8 a.m - 10:00 a.m, April 24, 2020, in the pre-function lobby on the 

downstairs level of the College of Law at Georgia State University. Student presenters will engage with 

event attendees, discuss their projects and answer questions. If selected, poster presenters must 

register for the conference in advance (free) and arrive no later than 8 a.m. to set up their posters. 

Requirements 

● Poster board dimensions: 36 inch x 48 inch. 

● Titles and headings should not be less than 1” (2.54cm or 72point) high. 

● Posters must be displayed on poster boards. Poster board backgrounds should be white/neutral.  

● Poster stands (easels) will be provided by AGSC and placed in the hall.  

● Set your poster display up for viewing no later than 8 am on Friday, April 24th.  

● Bring at least 20 copies of your paper with you for distribution.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Diana Wrenn Rapp dwrenn1@gsu.edu 

https://sustainabledevelopment.un.org/sdgs
https://forms.gle/bfSV3gSLLu111Ybe6
https://forms.gle/bfSV3gSLLu111Ybe6
mailto:dwrenn1@gsu.edu

